

Southborough Permanent Firefighters Association, Local 3129

21 Main Street • Southborough, MA 01772

August 2012

Dear Friends & Supporters,

As firefighters and medical providers, we handle emergencies and tragedies for a living. At the end of the day, we try to put them behind us when we go home to our families. Today we have a different story – a personal one.

Recently, one of our brother firefighters Chris Shanahan and his wife received news that their 17 month old son has acute lymphoblastic leukemia. Instead of being newlyweds and enjoying life, they will be doing everything they can to make their son comfortable and beat this disease. His prognosis is positive and we are all confident Brendan is going to come out of this on top.

The Southborough Firefighters Union has set up a relief account and we will be doing several fundraisers in the near future to help Chris and his family with medical expenses. Additional donations can be sent to the Brendan Shanahan Relief Fund c/o St. Mary's Credit Union, 439 A Main Street Hudson, MA 01749.

Chris has dedicated his life to public service, but now he needs our assistance. Let's give back and help the Shanahan Family in their time of need. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Southborough Permanent Firefighters

IAFF Local 3129

® GCU LAND 47-S